January 27, 2023 Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District has scheduled a

KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT Kenosha, Wisconsin

January 31, 2023

Open Enrollment Allocations – 2023-24 School Year

The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction (DPI) stipulates that each resident school district allocate open enrollment spaces during their January board meetings. The 2023-24 Open Enrollment period is from February 6, 2023, to April 28, 2023. Along with the posted 3-month open enrollment window, applicants may also apply to a non-resident district using the designated Alternative Open Enrollment Application during the current school year if the applicant can demonstrate that he/she meets certain criteria. Appendix A contains a listing by grade of available open enrollment regular education spaces for School Year 2023-24.

APPENDIX A

Number of Regular Education Open Enrollment Spaces (2023-24)

Grade Level	Regular Education	Recommended Spaces
Pre-K		30